
3751 John Tyler Highway 
Williamsburg, VA 23185 

Phone: 757-259-3600 x 5 
Fax: 757-259-3759 

JAMESTOWN HIGH SCHOOL BAND BOOSTERS  

Dear Jamestown High School Band Parents: 
 
 Welcome to the most enthusiastic and effective support group in our community, the Jamestown High 
School Band Boosters. Now that you/son daughter is a member of the band, we hope you will take advantage 
of this outstanding positive family experience.  

The JHS Band Boosters would like to welcome you to the band family.  Band parents are integrated 
into every phase of the program. They are not passive observers, but active contributors in the daily operation 
of the program. The ongoing success of our program is in direct proportion to the support of our parents. We 
need you. 

 
Band Booster Leadership 
 
We are excited to announce the 2019-2020 JHS Band Booster Executive Board Members. 
 

President  Toni Small  
Vice President Richard Chew  
Treasurer  Alaina Kremer  
Secretary   Lisa McColpin 
Financial Secretary Vacant 

 
In addition to the board members, we have several committees to help with the various ongoing booster activ-
ities. A brief description of each committee and chairpersons is below: 

 
Hospitality  (Erica Ende & Lisa McColpin) 

Hosts and organizes social events for the band and band families. A few examples are the winter 
concert reception, spring concert social, end of the year party, and senior night.  

 
Pit Crew  (Clay Kremer)  

Helps with loading and unloading of the band trailer as well set-up of equipment at performances.  
 

Trailer Drivers (Michael Loy) 
Transports the band trailer to events. The only requirement is that your vehicle connect to an 

electric brake system (band can help with equipment and training if interested). 
 

Uniform  (VACANT)  
Responsible for helping students dress in their marching uniforms and concert attire.  

 
Concessions (Richard Chew)  

  Organizes and staffs concessions for the home football games.  
  

Social Media (VACANT)  
  Helps promote band activities through social media (Facebook, Instagram, etc.)  
 
 



Scrip  (Karen Burden) 
  Administers Scrip year-round fundraiser.  

 
Fruit Sales  (Beth Robles) 

  Administers fall fruit sale fundraiser. 
  
If you would like more details or information about these committees and the time requirements, please visit the 
JHS band website (jhsband.org) or contact a Board Member.  
 
Fundraisers 
 
Throughout the year the band offers fundraiser opportunities to help pay for band activities. Currently planned fund-
raisers are listed below.  
 

Football Concessions is an opportunity for parents to work one-half of a home football game. We use an online 
“sign-up genius” to reserve work shifts. Families are asked to limit sign-ups for two total slots so all have the 
opportunity to participate. For each concession shift worked, your son/daughter receives credit to their 
band account (amount varies based on concessions success, but usually not less than $25.00 per shift).   
 

Sat. Sept 14 vs Smithfield 
Fri. Sept 20 vs Grafton  
Fri., Oct 4 vs Warhill (Homecoming)  
Fri., Oct 25 vs Lafayette  
Fri., Nov 8 vs Tabb (Senior Night)  

 
Fruit Sale is an optional fundraiser selling Florida citrus. Students receive a portion of each box of fruit sold.  

 
Scrip is a gift program to purchase gift cards from national and local retailers through their website or app. 

You earn money towards spring trip without spending a single additional penny. See the Scrip handout for 
more information.  

 
Football Game Meal-Deal 
Rather than wait in line at games, students have the opportunity to pre-purchase meals at home football games 
(Chick-Fil-A sandwich, chips and a drink).  They even get their own window at one of the concession stands. More 
information on the way soon. 
 
JHS Band Website is the easiest and convenient place to find the calendar of events and important information. 
Please check back often for updated information. 
 
Please follow and like us on our Instagram and Facebook @ Jamestown Band Boosters.  
 
We look forward to meeting each of you. We encourage you to attend one of our band booster meetings.  See band 
calendar for more information.   

 
Sincerely, 
Toni Small 
JHS Band Booster President   
president@jhsband.org 


